
Strategic Quality Enhancement Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
January 10, 2022 

On Friday, January 7, 2022, an email from the sac-strategicpl email account informed the SQEC Committee 
Members the upcoming January 10, 2022 meeting would be cancelled due to the COVID. 

The next SQEC meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 14, 2022 at 1:30pm. 
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